
Final  public  hearing  on
voting districts scheduled to
take place on Tuesday July 12
The City Council will conduct the final public hearing on the
formation of council districts during a special meeting on
Tuesday July 12 at 7:30 p.m. in the City Council Chamber, 77
Fair Drive, Costa Mesa.

More information on the voting district proposal can be seen
by clicking here to view the city’s official web page.

For questions concerning this public hearing, please contact
Brenda  Green,  City  Clerk,  City  of  Costa  Mesa,  at  (714)
754-5225.
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